
  

Reception Newsletter: 17.9.21 

 

Thank you to everyone once again 

for coming to support us at the 

Parents Workshop on Wednesday 

15th . It was another wonderful 

opportunity for us to get to know 

each other and share the 

philosophy, ethos and future 

relationship we will have together.  

Our Top Tips this week are: 

 Try counting forwards and backwards to 10 in different funny voices.  

(there should be equal attention to counting on as well as back so children 

begin to understand the concept of less as well as more) 

 

 On your way to the park, shops or beach this weekend practise your 

hopping, skipping and galloping.  

 

Or, play hop scotch at home and address 

a                                            all three concepts of counting, hopping                                                   

a                                           and mark making numbers !  

 

                 Have fun !  

 

 

As part of our enrichment opportunities we would like to 

take the children on a short Autumn ramble along the 

backtrack from school. We will be unable to do this 

without your support as we will need a ratio of 1:4 adults 

for it to go ahead safely. If you are free to help us 

on Friday 15th October from 9’oclock  until 12 

o’clock . Let us know as soon as possible.  
 

 


